
I will not be attending this months meeting to keep my social distancing. 
Any issues or questions please email or call me before the meeting.

SALEM WATER DEPARTMENT
53 STANTON HILL ROAD, PoBox 575 SALEM, NY 12865 

Phone and Fax 854-9712 --- Email salemwaterdept@gmail.com 
August 9th Wednesday 7pm

• Travis and myself have been keeping distance from our self to keep the 
water system safe. Don’t want the only 2 water operators we have to be 
together, so we keep apart the best we can.
• There are 315 meters in service.
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• Did a couple mark outs for Dig Safe.
• I have a meter read loaded I need to do the read.
• With NYSDOH the new regulations and new tests that will need to be done 
next year we are looking at about $1000 each time and if all is good we will 
only need to test 2 times ($2000) but if they see anything they don’t like we 
will need to test quarterly = 4 times and year ($4000). I think our 1st test will 
be in February 2021.
• Eye wash and Fire Extinguishers checks have been done.
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. it met the 
bacteriological requirements for a public water supply as set forth in subpart 
5-1.5 of the State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225. 
• We have got our mapping giving back to us. I have not had time to look at 
or try it out yet. 
• Well #3 cleaning was done in August. Everything seemed to go good and 

it.
 

* I have been out a little over a 1/2 a month with a minor health issue - I got 
cleared to return on 9/4/2020. Thank you Travis for covering the water as I 
was out and also thank you to Howard for volunteering to learn how to do 
water checks if there is ever a time that Travis or myself are unable to do 
them. *

Thank You - 

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator




